
Update: Current Construction Progress as of 1/16/2024 

Golden Pass Pipeline (GPPL) is targeting a commercial in-service date of 3/15/2024 for the Gulf Run 

Receipt point.   At that time, GPPL will begin allowing nominations for the point. 

Golden Pass Pipeline will have limited ability to transport a portion of the authorized quantity on a firm 

or interruptible basis for its existing shippers from the Gulf Run receipt point to available delivery points, 

subject to, among other things, the limited available line pressure. This partial interim service will be 

available only until such time as the construction of the full facilities approved in the October 20, 2022 

Order is complete and they are placed in-service. Golden Pass Pipeline will provide further information 

regarding the full�in-service date of these facilities as such information becomes available. 


